
           

                                                                                                                  

5/22/2025 

Dear Kaylon and the City of University Park, 

University Park Elementary, in collaboration with the PTA, would 

like to reserve Curtis Park for the entire day on Saturday, April 18th, 

2026.  

As principal of UP, we so very much appreciate your support of 

this event and THANK YOU for the use of the Park. 

This is an event that our families look forward to every year, in 

large part thanks to you!  We greatly appreciate your support of this 

family event, UP ALL NIGHT! 

 

                                                   Thank you, 

                                              Kim Banuelos, Principal, UP 

                                               903 918 1109 personal cell 

 


